
SMC TC meeting - Friday, March 3, 2023.
 
During the meeting we discussed about new officer positions, 
organizing webinar series and possibly having a newsletter.
Interest of the attendees were collected to serve for above 
positions.
Those who have shown interest in helping with above tasks, a follow 
up meeting was organized on March 17, 2023.
Work in progress on organizing the webinar series and the speakers 
are currently being invited/recruited to give talks.
 


